
INTERNSHIPS AND FELLOWSHIPS
 

The Port offers high school internships throughout the 
year. Each quarter, we host at least 25 students 
interested in Aviation, Maritime, Environmental 
Sustainability, or Construction Trades. We have a Spring 
program for youth interested in environmental 
sustainability. In the Summer we host 30+ interns in 
several different Aviation areas. In the Fall and Winter 
students can learn all about the Maritime industry or 
Construction Trades. In all our internships youth learn 
about Port related industries and gain real life work 
experience, project management, public speaking, and 
team development skills.  

 

The Port offers unique post-secondary internship 
opportunities throughout the year designed to recruit 
specifically from post-secondary partnerships with 
technical schools and certificate programs.  

 

The Port offers college and graduate internships 
throughout the year. These internships allow students to 
work in a field aligned with their education and career 
goals. The Port offers internships across various Port 
departments such as accounting, engineering, 
construction management, project management, airport 
operations, legal, human resources, environmental, and 
many more.  

 
 

Every six months, the Port hires a small cohort of 
recently separated or retired veterans. During the six-
month paid fellowship, veterans will be exposed to the 
civilian work environment and to corporate business 
practices. Veteran fellows partner with a mentor and 
workgroup to help guide them in developing their career 
goals. They will receive assistance to identify transferable 
skills, work on their resume, and improve interviewing 
techniques. 

Details and Eligibility 

More details about the Port of Seattle’s range of 
internship and fellowship opportunities, including 
eligibility requirements, visit portseattle.org/careers.  

All internships and fellowships are paid  

All of our internships and fellowships are paid and many 
are also credit-earning. Email 
Internships@portseattle.org for more information.  
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